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       Brookland Infant and Nursery School 
 

 

                                                                                                                                   
End of term message from Mrs Atkinson 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Another year is done!  The year has gone so fast, it doesn’t feel possible that we are 
celebrating the end of the year.  It was lovely to see so many parents enjoying the picnic 
with the children even though it was the hottest day of the year so far.   
 
 

Sadly, we are saying goodbye to our Year 2 children and we wish them well in Brookland Junior School or wherever 
they are going. We are also saying goodbye to some of our other pupils, including Nursery children, who will be 
going to different schools and we wish them lots of happiness in their new settings. 
 
In September we come back as Brookland Infant & Nursery School as part of ‘The Brookland Federation’ with the 
two schools looking forward to working together even more closely for the benefit of the children.   
 

Thank you for all the support you have given the children and the school this year.  It has been lovely to see parents 
and carers coming in to help with workshops, trips, sewing and all of the support for charity days.  We appreciate 
everything you do. 
 
Have a lovely summer.  We look forward to seeing most of you back in September. 
 

Mrs Atkinson 

 

Hertfordshire Libraries- Summer Reading Challenge 
The Hertfordshire Library summer reading challenge is back, The Marvellous Makers are here to spark the joy of 
reading and creative arts. This year’s Challenge is an open invitation for children to explore books and stories, while 
taking part in free activities. From poetry and music to arts and crafts, there’s something for every young creator. 
The Challenge begins at all Hertfordshire Libraries from Saturday 6 July, and continues until Saturday 7 September. 
 
Visit www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/SummerReadingChallenge for all the details on the Challenge and discover some 
marvellous makes to create at home.  

 

 

http://www.brooklandinfants.herts.sch.uk/
file:///G:/Shared%20drives/Office/Parent%20Communications/Newsletters/2023-2024/Summer/www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/SummerReadingChallenge
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50 things to do app 
50 Things To Do Before You’re Five gives you 50 activities that parents 
and carers can support their children to try out and repeat. Each 
experience has been suggested by parents, carers and professionals; 
sifted, developed and written up by early years experts and language 
specialists, to create a fabulous resource for every child under five and 
the grown-ups in their life! 

 
50 Things To Do helps parents develop their home learning environment, suggesting a wide range of low-cost and 
no-cost local activities. The 50 Things approach improves early language and literacy, motor skills and resilience. As 
a result children thrive cognitively, physically and emotionally, and will be more ready for primary school. 
 

Download the mobile app using the following links: 

 

CHEXS Raffle 
Support CHEXS and Win Amazing Prizes! 
CHEXS is running an online raffle with fantastic prizes up for grabs! Your participation will help support local young 
people and their families, as well as fund important community projects. 

      Top Prize: A framed Tottenham Pennant Flag 

      Other Prizes: Snow Centre voucher, Hotel Chocolat hampers, Champneys sets, and much more! 
Due to unexpected torrential rain, our summer event on July 6th had to close early, impacting our vital fundraising 
efforts. By purchasing raffle tickets and sharing this fundraiser, you can make a significant difference. 
Click the below link to get tickets and support CHEXS! 
https://go.rallyup.com/chexs2024 
Thank you for your support and good luck! 
 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 
Please note: dates below may be subject to change at short notice 

September 2024 
Wednesday 4th September Year 1 and 2 Children return to school at 8:45am 

Reception and Nursery children have their own dedicated start times 

Monday 9th September Year 1 Meet the Teacher event at 2:45pm 

Tuesday 10th September Year 2 Meet the Teacher event at 2:45pm 

 

http://www.brooklandinfants.herts.sch.uk/
https://go.rallyup.com/chexs2024
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.fiftythings.bradford&hl=en_GB&gl=US
https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/50-things-to-do/id1386729093

